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Norwegian to end transatlantic flights
between Ireland and North America from
15 September 2019

Matthew Wood, SVP Long-Haul Commercial at Norwegian said:

“As the airline moves from growth to profitability, we have conducted a
comprehensive review of our transatlantic operations between Ireland and
North America and considering the grounding of the Boeing 737 MAX aircraft,
we have concluded that these routes are no longer commercially viable.

“We take a strict approach to route management and constantly evaluate
route performance to ensure we meet customer demand. Compounded by the
global grounding of the 737 MAX and the continued uncertainty of its return
to service, this has led us to make the difficult decision to discontinue all six
routes from Dublin, Cork and Shannon to the US and Canada from 15
September 2019.

“Since March, we have tirelessly sought to minimise the impact on our
customers by hiring (wetleasing) replacement aircraft to operate services
between Ireland and North America. However, as the return to service date
for the 737 MAX remains uncertain, this solution is unsustainable.

“We are assisting customers by ensuring they can still get to their destination
by rerouting them onto other Norwegian services. Customers will also be
offered a full refund if they no longer wish to travel. We will continue to offer
scheduled services from Dublin to Oslo, Stockholm and Copenhagen as
normal.

“We are proactively engaging with our pilots and cabin crew at our Dublin



base, including their respective unions, to ensure that redundancies remain a
last resort.

“Our 80 Dublin-based administrative staff at Norwegian Air International and
Norwegian Group’s asset company, Arctic Aviation Assets, will not be affected
by the route closures.

“We would like to thank Dublin, Cork and Shannon airports in addition to
New York Stewart, Providence and Hamilton airports, tourism partners and
our colleagues and customers for supporting Norwegian’s transatlantic
expansion from Ireland since 2017.”

Norwegian in the UK and Ireland:

. Norwegian carries almost 6 million UK passengers each year
from London Gatwick, Edinburgh and Manchester Airports to 30
destinations worldwide

. Norwegian is the third largest airline at London Gatwick, with 4.6
million yearly passengers, and with more than 1,500 UK-based
pilots and cabin crew

. In 2014, Norwegian introduced the UK’s first low-cost, long haul
flights to the U.S. - the airline now flies to 12 U.S destinations,
Buenos Aires and Rio de Janeiro from London Gatwick

. In 2017, Norwegian also launched affordable transatlantic flights
from Dublin, Cork and Shannon to the US East Coast.
. Norwegian is the only airline to offer free inflight WiFi on UK

flights to more than 30 European destinations and 14 long-haul
destinations.

. The airline has one of the youngest aircraft fleets in the world
with an average age of 3.8 years, including next-generation
Boeing 787 Dreamliner, Boeing 737 MAX and Boeing 737-800s

. Norwegian has been voted ‘Europe’s best low-cost carrier’ by
passengers for six consecutive years at SkyTrax World Airline
Awards from 2013-2018, along with being awarded the ‘World's
best low-cost long-haul airline’ in 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018 and
2019

. Norwegian Reward is the airline’s free to join award-
winning loyalty programme offering members CashPoints and
Rewards that reduce the cost of Norwegian flights
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